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I’m sure you’ve 

heard the tune, 

but you may 

have never 

seen the music 

before!  It was 

first published 

in 1909 by 

Novello & 

Company,  

attributed to 

Frederic 

William Austin 

of England 

based on an 

old folk 

melody.





























There are many countries that have 

issued stamps depicting

“The Twelve Days of Christmas.”

Here are some already seen as well as 

additional ones…















Happy Holidays

and

Happy New Year!


